
 
Be sure to patronize our sponsors!  Be sure to tell them you saw them in the Rio One Newsletter! 

 

 

November Meeting – Join us on Monday 

November 19th for Holiday Trivia! BYOB and bring 

snacks for your table.   

This is the meeting where we elect new officers for 

the next year.  As of right now, we have vacancies 

for all posts.  Please contact Dick Betts (717-860-

3107 or dick@dickbetts.com) if you’re interested in 

running for any of the offices: President, Vice 

President, Treasurer and Secretary.  We cannot exist 

as a club if these offices are not filled!  Nominations 

can be taken from the floor but it is much simpler if 

we know who is interested prior to the meeting. 

 

Christmas 

Party 

It’s coming!  Save 

the date!  Friday, 

December 7th.  

More details will 

be available at the 

meeting 

 

Ugly Sweater Party!  

This is in the planning stages along 

with movie night!  More details 

will be available at the meeting. 

 

Golf Results 

Not all team info is in for October! Results will be 

announced at the November meeting.  There will be 

no play for November or December.  We need teams 

for January so please send Sara Greemann an email                 

(sara.perry11@yahoo.com) or call  her at (317) 443-

1033 to sign up for January’s golf at De La Vista. 

 

Hope Everyone has a Safe and Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

 

 

 

November 2018 

Rio One Social 
Club 

 Where “social” is our middle name! 
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